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This is clearly taxation without representation. As voter's we have said no to new 

taxes in their different forms.. And yet Oregons government keeps implementing new 

taxes without listening to it's people. We are over taxed and have not seen any 

positive results from our taxes.  Thank you for reading my testimony.  Vanessa Keys 


